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My family has owned property in Stevens county for over 100 years. We do not need acid rain from
the plant. The forrest are fragile enough in the area. This is not a good addition to the area which
depends a lot on summer vacations and recreation. If Canada doesn't want it because of
environmental issues why would Washington want it. NO on this plant. Amazon is coming to
Spokane which wii provide new and good jobs to the area.
 


